From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 11:47 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Rachel

Last_Name:
Villarespe

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My name is Rachel Villarespe and | am the Senior Program Director for Chicano Federation of San Diego County. | am
writing to ask the Independent Redistricting Commission to prioritize making District 1 a majority-minority Latinx district
moving Point Loma and Coronado into a coastal district that would be District 3. Through working with the community in
South County San Diego, we have seen the need for District 1 to be a majority-minority Latinx district reflective of the
community.

Submit :
Submit





